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Nov. 13, 2015
· Congratulations to Katelyn Bailey in Mrs. Hamlin’s class.  Katelyn was our latest newsletter contest winner.  Great Job Katelyn and Parents.
· REMINDER…THERE IS NO SCHOOL MONDAY, NOV. 16TH.  
· Plan ahead…the next PTSO meeting is Thur. Dec. 17th at 5:30 here at East Leroy.  The shirt orders will be sorted and packaged at this meeting, and will be sent home with your child on Fri. Dec. 18th.  If you don’t want these to go home with your child, please let us know, and you may pick them up at school on the 18th.  The deadline to send in your shirt order is Nov. 20th.  No late orders please.
· Do You Know The Muffin Man???….The 5th graders will begin their Muffin Sale starting next Friday, Nov. 20th.  They will be selling muffins for $1.00 and juice for 50 cents every Friday.  (Kindergarten students will only be allowed to buy muffins.)  The profit from the sales will help finance the 5th grade field trip to Greenfield Village in May.  
· Please remind your student to make sure they have everything they need when they leave school at the end of the day. (Planners, homework, etc. ) You may not be able to get into the classroom if the teacher has left, and the door is locked.  
· Please remember to send in your pennies.  We are in the process of collecting pennies for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  Boxes were sent home with your child for them to collect the money.  Our Student Council goes to each classroom everyday to collect the change.  (We also accept all change, dollar bills, and checks made payable to LLS.)  Thank you for helping us to help others.  
· Next Friday, Nov. 20th is Popcorn Friday.  Send 25 cents to school with your child if he he/she would like to buy a bag of popcorn.  The popcorn count is taken first thing in the morning, so please make sure your child brings the money to school with them.
· We would like to thank The Spencer Insurance Agency in Athens for the generous donation of Trick or Treat bags.  Every student received a bright orange bag to use Halloween night.  It is great to see our local business support our schools and students.
· We now have an active Facebook page:  East Leroy Elementary.  Be sure to “Like” us and you will be able to see all the fun and important “happenings” at our school.  Be sure to tell your friends and families so they can see what a great school we have.
· Our first Awards Day of the year is scheduled for Wed. Nov. 25th.  Kindergarten, 1st,and 2nd grades will begin their Awards Ceremony at 9:00 AM, and 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades will begin receiving their awards at 10:00.  Parents are welcome to attend, and should arrive at 8:55.  The doors by the gym (the same doors you use at the end of the day when picking up your student) will be unlocked at 8:55.  There is no need to sign in as a visitor as long as you go directly to the gym and do not enter our main hallway.  We give out awards for:  All As, All As and Bs (2nd -5th graders), Star ticket Awards, Good Behavior/Responsibility Awards,  Perfect Attendance Awards and Student of the Month Awards.
· The next newsletter will be sent home on Friday, Dec. 4th. 
Happy Thanksgiving
From The East Leroy Staff
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